GEARED UP TO FIGHT BACK
INFORMATION PICKET TO SAVE OUR POST OFFICE

Purposely declining service to the

public, concerning mail
processing and the delivery of
the mail,

» The elimination of clerk
craft positions, creating
longer wait time in line.

» The decrease in window
hours. Making it
impossible to stop and do
your mailing as part of
your lunch break.

» Removing the window
equipment, making less
window stations available
to the public.

» The delays in first class
mail. The reduction to first
class is so drastic, that to
mail a letter across the
street may take two to
three days.

This also does harm to
the small businesses that
depend on the ability to
use the mail stream to
perform the aspects of
their business.

This does grave harm to
the rural communities.
Some rural communities
stay connected through the
newspapers they receive
by the mail. They receive
their medicine by mail.

The USPS does the last
leg of parcel deliveries for
Fed-Ex and UPS due to we
are a service to the
American citizen regardless
of their location in this
great nation.

Contact your lawmakers

and tell them to reject these cut to
the service of your mail.

1-704-312-7570




